Tammie L. Maloney, CPA
2021 S. Lewis Ave, Suite 260

Tulsa, OK 74104

(918)745-0415

December 13, 2007

Mr. Frank Foote
Director Regulations and Ruling Division

Alcohol & Tobacco, Tax & Trade Bureau

P.O. Box 14412

Washington, D.C. 20044-4412

Re: Calistoga Cellars, NPRM No. 77

Dear Mr. Foote:

I am writing to you as a concerned citizen within the comment period for the NPRM No. 77.  I am a partner of Calistoga Partners, L.P. doing business as Calistoga Cellars. Calistoga Cellars is part of the subject matter of such notice.

I appreciate the proposed ruling as it appears since it will help to protect the current brand of Calistoga Cellars by allowing it to continue the use of our name for our product.  I’m sure you will receive a great deal of pressure from the TTB to reverse your proposed NPRM.  Protecting the rights of individual business owners is part of what makes this country a strong place to conduct business.  It is part of our heritage not to bow to the will of many but to do the right thing by protecting the individual.  
The compromise position of requiring disclosure on our label as to the source of our grapes is to be applauded.  Thank you for your careful consideration of our position.

Sincerely,

Tammie L. Maloney
